
Support for Families 

 

Here at St. Clare’s we have a designated parent liaison officer 
called Sarah who is employed to support parents in any way 
she can and ensure all pupils attend school regularly to 
maximise their learning.   
 
Sarah will help parents, by appointment, to fill in forms including 
disability living allowance (DLA) where applicable. 
 
Parents are welcome to contact school and speak to Sarah in 
relation to any support or advice they may need. 

 


